
 

 

Happy New Year everyone! 

I hope you all had a super Christmas and 

New Year break and are enjoying a little bit 

of freedom now that the children are back in 

school!   

I always think of this term as the real 

hardworking term when the children make a 

lot of progress in their learning.  Please do 

all that you can to support your children by 

making sure they are at school every day; 

hearing them read regularly and checking 

whether they have any homework each 

evening.  If they say they don’t then give 

them something yourself such as some 

number work, spellings etc.  The teachers 

are always willing to provide suggestions as 

to what you can do at home to support your 

child’s learning.  There are also lots of 

resources on the internet that you can 

access if you are on-line. 

Have a great weekend everyone - see you all 

on Monday. 

Sue Simmons, 

Principal. 
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Critters! 

We have had an outbreak of headlice in school this week - 

please can you check your child’s hair and treat them and 

members of your family immediately if necessary.  Thanks!   

We do have nit combs available to buy from the office for £1. 

 Mahamad Ali Essa La Rhetta Walcott-Davies 

 Hiba Akhter Declan Chen 

 Casey Geoghegan Makayla Moyo 

 Mohammed Ali Poppy Fleetwood 

 Tida Sanneh Shanice Mateta 

 Azzeldin Gbreel Hafsah Mir 

 Ludan Alawad Clayton Smith 

Sports Stars Mujtabah Ansar (KS1) Bailey Wilson (KS2) 

Fundraising…. 

Since returning to school in September we have made a great effort with our  

fundraising and awareness.  We have managed to raise as a school over £700 as well as 

make much needed donations to the Aston and Nechells Foodbank at Harvest time and the 

Ronald McDonald House in time for Christmas. You should be proud of yourselves for all of 

your hard work and support in raising much needed funds to help others. 

 

So thank you for helping us raise….. 

 

£123.28  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

£197.94  

Read to Feed week for Sendacow.org 

 

£467.37  

Christmas Fayre and Christmas Jumper Day 

(half of this money will be going  

to Save The Children) 

Dinner Money 

 

Please be aware that from  

Monday 12th January  

dinner money will only be  

accepted on Mondays.  

 

If you come on any other day 

the office will not be able to  

accept payment due to our new 

banking arrangements. 

 

Thank You 

Don’t forget - Year 3 & 4 Residential Coffee Morning 9am MONDAY 
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